Notice to All Parishioners

The Churches in our Parish, St Anthony’s & St. Luke’s will
NOT celebrate weekend Masses i.e. 2x Vigil Masses and
2xSunday Morning Masses until further notice.

All Parishioners are dispensed from their Sunday
Obligation at this time.

Monday Liturgy at St Anthony’s will be celebrated as
normal, with current restrictions & precautions in place,
provided numbers remain less than 100.

Parish Committees/Councils/Teams & Social Groups may

continue to meet provided, current restrictions re Social
Distancing apply.

The Church at St Anthony’s will be open for Private Prayer,
during Parish Office opening hours.

Individual Reconciliation is available by appointment with
Fr Emmanuel, on his return.

This information will be continuously updated, and will be
available on our Website - www.stanthonyandstluke.org.au




